
Kids Corner Nursery

 Welcome to our nursery 
We are so happy to welcome you back! We would like to 
reassure you that our team is working very hard to ensure 
everyone’s safety and cannot wait to get back on track with 
new exciting activities. Please have a look at this newsletter 
to find out more about our preparations for this term. 

What is in place: 
✔ Drop offs & collection at the main entrance/gate  

✔ No visitors policy                          

✔  Increased sanitisation and focus on personal hygiene

Many Thanks , Kids Corner Management

New EYFS 2021📚  

In line with government 
guidance we will be adopting 
the new EYFS 2021 framework. 
This means that we will carry on 
focusing on the children’s 
wellbeing and holistic 
development through a range 
of challenging and educational 
play opportunities. We will also 
be sending out more 
information on this via Tapestry. 

Uniform🎒  

Nursery uniforms are now 
available to purchase from 
office- speak to management to 
request. 

Snack menues 🥦  

Yummy in their tummies! Our 
new autumn/winter menu will 
be coming in place soon, 
please be sure to check it out! 
As usual we are open to your 
suggestions and recipes! 
Dates To Remember: 

Autumn Term 1: 
Tue 31st Aug-  Fri 15th Oct  

HALF TERM   

Mon 18th Oct- Fri 22nd Oct 

Autumn Term 2:  
Mon 25th Oct- Fri 17th Dec 

Christmas Holiday(full closure): 
Mon 20th Dec - Fri 31st Dec 
BANK HOLIDAYS: 
27&28th Dec 2021 
3rd Jan 2020
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Home Learning  

We will be setting children weekly homework 
activities and reading stories via Tapestry- please 

ensureyou complete them with your child and share 
experiences via Tapestry. We are also happy to announce that 

our RAINBOW TEDDY is BACK! Please ask 
your key person for more information :) 

Exciting news : 

Rhi had a baby boy. 

Sarah will be leaving 
for maternity leave; 
her last day will be 

end of term. 

Keeping up to date with Tapestry: 

Are you signed up to Tapestry?  

We use Tapestry as a form of 
communication with parents and provide 

key information, homework will also be set 
through tapestry weekly. Stay tuned for 
EXCITING ACTIVITIES and NEW ROOM 

LAYOUTS! ✨ ✨  

Parent meetings 

Dates have been released for parent meetings happening on site. 
Please check with your child’s key person to arrange a suitable time. 
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